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December 8, 2017

Dr. David Shellberg

Executive Vice President for Instruction and Student Services
College of Western Idaho

P.O.Box 3010

Nampa, ID 83653

Dear Executive Vice President Shellberg:

This is to certify that the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities NWCCU) is the regional
institutional accrediting agency for colleges and universities in the states of Alaska, Idaho, Montana,
Nevada, Oregon, Utah and Washington. The Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities is
recognized as a reliable authority on regional, institutional accreditation by the United States Department
of Education.

This letter serves to verify that the College of Western Idaho, located in Nampa, Idaho, has been
accredited continuously by NWCCU since receiving initial accreditation in 2016. The Northwest
Commission on Colleges and Universities accredits the College of Western Idaho at the associate degree
level. The Commission most recently reaffirmed the accreditation of the College in 2016 on the basis of
an initial accreditation comprehensive evaluation. The College's next comprehensive evaluation is
scheduled for fall 2023.

The institutional accreditation of the College of Western Idaho includes all its educational offerings.

I hope this information is helpful. Please contact me if you have questions regarding the College's
accredited status with the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities.

Sincerely,

Elsa J. Gossett
Coordinator, Communications and
External Relations

ce: Dr. Bert Glandon, President
Dr. Marlene Moore, President, NWCCU



